FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
This is an information request relating to the purchasing of heat pumps to be installed in council owned social housing.

 

Please include the following information for the following years, 2021/22, 2022/23 and 2023/24:
· Whether any heat pumps have been purchased and/or installed by the council in any council owned social housing. 

· The cost of each heat pump purchased and/or installed in any council owned social housing. 
· Whether any estimate has been made of long-term savings as a result of installing heat pumps, and what these savings are estimated to be in any council owned social housing.

Answer
The Council holds some of the information you have asked for.
· Whether any heat pumps have been purchased and/or installed by the council in any council owned social housing. 
The Council has not installed any heat pumps in its housing stock.

· The cost of each heat pump purchased and/or installed in any council owned social housing. 
This information is not held as the Council has not installed any heat pumps in its housing stock.

· Whether any estimate has been made of long-term savings as a result of installing heat pumps, and what these savings are estimated to be in any council owned social housing.

This information is not held as the Council has not installed any heat pumps in its housing stock.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
